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c/o Fackler-Wiedeman Funeral Home • 23rd & Derry Streets, Harrisburg, PA 17104

November 8,2009

Arthur Coccodrilli, Chairman IRRC ^ ^
333 Market Street eg ^ 211
14^ Floor #i# # HI
Harrisburg, PA 17101 c$ g J ; H

Dear Chairman Coccodrilli: I f s S5 c : :

The Officers and members of the Dauphin County Funeral Directors Associat% Lo^l r ^
of the Pennsylvania Funeral Directors Association, fully support Regulation 16A-48f6,
that unlicensed employees of funeral homes should not be able to arrange pre-need
funeral services and arrangements.

We would ask for your serious consideration of support and endorsement of this
extremely important regulation.

William A. Sibert, Funeral Director/President

*7*fe> *# •
Jadrds W. Taljan, Funeral Director/Secretary


